
1

Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 10:56 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * Update - The 2nd Denver 2019 Showroom is Online! *  *

 

 
 

 * The Denver 2019 Showroom Updates * 
 

The Second Denver Showroom for this year's show is now online! There are 

over two dozen incredible specimens in this first update, with many more to 

follow in the weeks to come! We acquired many spectacular new specimens, 

including many classic specimens from around the world, and the first offering 

of these begin to make their appearance in today's update! There will definitely 

be something for every collection and I welcome and encourage requests if you 

have specific items you are looking for. We might just have what you need in 

our new inventory and I can email pictures if we do. Enjoy the new showroom 

and please feel free to ask questions or make offers. Layaways are available. 
 

Denver 2019 Showroom #2  
  

* Thanks again for making us your choice for Fine Minerals * 
 

Contact Information  
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Flash SALE for the Entire Website For 3 Days Only! 

 

For a Short Time Only! Huge 30% to 50% Discounts!* 

 

Don't Miss Out and Reserve Items Now! 
 

* New Denver 2019 Showroom Updates not Included. 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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